
Bobcat News: January 2nd Edition 
R.O.A.R.S. 

 

Respectful, Ownership, Always Determined, Responsible, Safe  

 

Good evening, Brooker Creek Families, this is Kristie Gerber, Assistant Principal, and welcome to the January 
2nd edition of the Community Bobcat News.  Please be aware there will always be an e-mail sent out in addition 
to this call with links, pictures, and/or additional information. 

 

This Week at the Creek 

Happy 2025 and welcome to the start of the 3rd quarter of the 2024-2025 academic year.  We are ½ way through 
the school year.   Please remember that January 6th is now a full academic day for staff and students.    

 

News and Updates 

Run Club is starting this week.  Tuesday mornings will be for grades 3, 4, and 5 and Thursday mornings will be 
Kindergarten, 1st and 2nd grades.  Please make sure that you have signed your student(s) up prior to dropping 
them off at 7:45am.   

On Thursday the 9th, all fifth-grade students will be attending an assembly hosted by Tarpon Middle School.  
School administrators and counselors will be presenting on the numerous offerings and academic courses that 
are available to middle school students.  All 5th students will attend regardless of zoning and assigned middle 
school. 

 

What’s Coming up at the Creek. 

Monday January 6th 
School reopens for third quarter.    
7:45am Boys Read Team Practice 

Tuesday, January 7th 
7:45am Run Club 3rd – 5th grade 

Wednesday, January 8th   
 

Thursday, January 9th     
7:45am Run Club Kindergarten – 2nd grade 



9:00am 5th Grade presentation from Tarpon Springs Middle School 
3-4pm Battle of the Books Club 

 
 
Friday, January 10th   
7:45am All Pro Dads Meeting 

 

Thank you for taking the time to listen and/or read this message thoroughly.  If you have any questions or 
concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out.   

Dr. Brown and I are excited to be moving into the 3rd quarter.  We will be celebrating student success and 
assisting students in setting goals for the remainder of the academic year.    

  

GO BOBCATS!! 



 


